NWSS LLC NEWSLETTER

September 2021



WELCOME BACK!

We are excited to welcome you to the new school year! Come by and let us help you find that next favourite book to read. We are open Monday to Friday from 8-3:30. Did you know that we also have ebooks and audiobooks that you can access from home? Click here to see our collection.

RECONCILIATION WEEK

Sept 27th is the start of Reconciliation Week. Visit us and discover the books we have that may help to recognize, educate, and reflect on this important topic.



<u>TERRY FOX</u>

Come by the Library and learn more about Terry Fox from our collection of books.



"Terry never gave up hope that Canadians would respond to his story, to his effort...and he was right" (https://terryfox.org/)

The Terry Fox Run has raised over \$850 million for cancer research. It is held annually in schools and communities across Canada during September.

BOOK REQUESTS





Is there a book you would like the library to have in its collection?

Scan the QR code or click the image to fill out a Book Request form.

Censorship Divides Us



BANNED BOOKS WEEK AT NWSS SEPTEMBER 26-OCTOBER 8TH

"Books Unite Us. Censorship Divides Us."

The 2021 theme celebrates the right to read is intended to be inclusive and emphasizes the ways in which books and information bring people together, help individuals see themselves in the stories of others, and aid the development of empathy and understanding for people from other backgrounds. (https://www.bannedbookweeks.org/)

Come visit the Library and explore our collection on banned books. Check out a banned book and be entered into a draw to win a prize.